
Text Alert System Change

04/16/2021

To Parents/Guardians:

Ohio Alerts will stop providing text alerts for St. Mary’s at the end of this school year, so
we will be making a transition to the Remind alerts system for all St. Mary’s related alert
messages.  With  many  of  our  teachers  already  using  Remind  for  classroom  specific
updates, we felt this would be a good transition for School community.

You  will  sign  up  for  our  General  School  Alerts  which  includes  School  Delays  and

Cancellations by simply texting @2stmarys to 81010. 

Please make the switch by May 20 to stay informed about the happenings here at St.
Mary’s! After May 20, 2021, we will NO LONGER BE USING OHIO ALERTS.

Please share this information with any other family members or friends that may need to
be aware of any kind of school related information. 

If you have any questions or problems with getting signed up, please call  the School
Office at (419) 238-5186 and we will help you through the process.

Thank you and God bless,

Mr. Daniel Metzger
Principal-Minister


